## 2022 PNASD Scholarship Recipients



Erin Abille San Diego State University, BSN Program Expected Graduation: December 2022

Erin volunteered at Sharp Chula Vista Medical Center for 3 years and contributed 235 hours of her time and efforts to the hospital, patients, visitors and staff. She commits her career to quality, excellence and integrity.



Ariane Cagampan
National University, BSN Program
Expected Graduation: February 2023

Ariane works for Champions for Health as an Immunization Coordinator Assistant. Ariane is dedicated to providing compassionate, culturally sensitive, and high-quality care to diverse patient population.



Christine Dozier
National University, BSN Program
Expected Graduation: February 2023

Christine works at University of California San Diego Medical Center as a CNA and was previously an EMT. She has accepted the role as editor-in chief for PNASD's newsletter, "The Heritage."



Kyle Didulo Masangkay Southwestern College, ADN Program Expected Graduation: May 2023

Kyle is the Vice-President of his ADN Club cohort. He is well-motivated, hardworking, and is well loved by staff and his cohort.

## 2022 PNASD Scholarship Recipients



Abigail Mina Azusa Pacific University, BSN Program Expected Graduation: December 2022

Abigail is an avid member of PNASD's Balik Aklatan committee where she participates in collecting gently used nursing textbooks and resources and ships them to the Philippines. She is caring and thoughtful and the type of person who seeks to better her environment no matter where she is.



Richard Oliver National University, BSN Program Expected Graduation: Winter 2023

Richard currently works at Sharp Memorial Hospital as a CNA. He approaches his work with a positive attitude and is loyal, reliable and a team player.



Angelica Nicole Tuazon Grossmont College, ADN Program Expected Graduation: December 2022

Nicole is very active in the community, volunteering with Rady Children's Hospital, Camp Wana Kura for American Diabetes Association, and as a mentor to Grossmont College nursing students. Nicole strives to be a nurse so she can positively impact others' lives.



Joseph Villanueva Grand Canyon University, RN to BSN Program Expected Graduation: July 2023

Joseph is a role model for his fellow classmates and those interested to go into nursing. Nursing is his lifelong dream that he put on hold to support his growing family first. After many years, he fulfilled that dream as he graduated from the ADN program in May 2022 and is now pursuing his BSN. Managing 2 jobs and caring for his family, Joseph still managed to mentor first-year nursing students while pursuing his own dream.